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Your old cell phone may provide the critical link between law enforcement and someone in trouble. 
Cell phones are handy devices that have become a staple in our society:

- You need to pick up the kids but you are running late.
- What to pick up for dinner?

With a cell phone, you are just a dial away form convenience. For others, a call phone can be much more. Seniors rely on cell phones for what is often life and death calls. For those who are victims of domestic violence, a 911 cell phone call can save a life.

Sheriff Robert J. McCabe recognized this. Sheriff McCabe is constantly looking for new and innovative ways to serve his community. He is honored to provide free cell phones for Seniors and other victim to keep with them at all times, giving them access to 911 emergency services. These phones are programmed only for 911 access.
There are many seniors citizens and victims in our community who cannot afford to have a cellular telephone due to their limited budgets.

That old cellular phone sitting in your drawer could prove to be a lifesaver for an individual at-risk.

This is how it works:

The Sheriff’s Office will distribute the 911 telephones to seniors and other victims upon request. The Sheriff’s Office is eager to work with community groups or individuals interested in sponsoring a collection drive as well. According to the Sheriff, “Partnership is essential to this program, in both collection and distribution of emergency cell phones to these who are vulnerable. In a city this size, a partnership with the community is a must, to be successful.”
You can drop off your cell phones at the locations listed below or contact The Community Affairs Division at 441-5080 for more information.

Locations for drop off:

The Norfolk Sheriff’s Office Community Affairs Division 125 St. Paul’s Blvd. Suite 201

The Norfolk Sheriff’s Office information desk – 811 E. City Hall Avenue 
